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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 10:01 AM
To: 'Brantl, Winafred R.'
Subject: RE: Docket 2017-0153-TX  -- Electronic Service

Good Morning Ms. Brantl, 
 
We have received your updated email address and will update the contact information in our system for Docket 
20170153-TX. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Brantl, Winafred R. [mailto:WBrantl@KelleyDrye.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 4:57 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 2017-0153-TX -- Electronic Service 
 
 

Good afternoon.  I just received a proceeding notice via fax in Docket 2017-0153-TX indicating that my email address 
was unavailable.  Thank you for the faxed materials and I’m sorry for the inconvenience.  My email address for this (and 
any other matters before the Commission) is:  wbrantl@kelleydrye.com.   
  
Thanks, 
  
Winafred Brantl 
  
Kelley Drye & Warren LLP 
Washington Harbour, Suite 400 
3050 K Street, NW, Washington, DC 20007 
(202) 945-6649 | wbrantl@kelleydrye.com 
Website 
 

  
 
The information contained in this E-mail message is privileged, confidential, and may be protected from 
disclosure; please be aware that any other use, printing, copying, disclosure or dissemination of this 
communication may be subject to legal restriction or sanction. If you think that you have received this E-mail 
message in error, please reply to the sender.  
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This E-mail message and any attachments have been scanned for viruses and are believed to be free of any virus 
or other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened. However, it is the 
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by Kelley Drye & 
Warren LLP for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.  




